

The Campus

BULLETIN

April 14, 1981

"Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge Him and He shall direct thy paths."

Proverbs 3:5-6

Coming Events:

- --Student Elections April 23-24
- -- All School Banquet April 24
- -- Senior Class Skating Social May 5
- -- All School Picnic May 6
- --Pre-registration for Summer school, May 4-8
- -- P.R. Teams Music Festival May 14
- -- Spring Music Concert May 28
- -- Alumni Banquet May 29
- --Bacalaureate May 30
- -- Commencement May 31
- -- Finals June 1-3
- -- Summer School June 8 through July 3
- A CPR Class will be available May 13 from 2-5 p.m. in H-107. A sign up sheet will be available in the Administration Building. There is a maximum number of 30 who can sign.

SPRING BANQUET:

Tickets are now available from the Receptionist in the Administration Building. All full time students and those who paid the spring quarter banquet fee are FREE. Others, such as part time students or guests, the fee is \$14. Spouses of students, the cost is \$10.

Any person wishing to rent a tux (although it's not necessary) may obtain special information through Ivan Mussell, JoLynn Kroft, or Verlon Fosner.

Transportation is also available for those who do not have it - see the Receptionist in the Administration Building. Next Monday, April 20 Scott Montagne, Assistant State Director of Moral Majority will be a guest in Professor Johnson's Contemporary Issues class. Other students are welcome to attend. Second hour in F-7.

Ladies Prayer and Share, Tuesday April 14.

An evening in which Lorie Young will be sharing a subject that every Christian needs to be aware of to have an nonorable relationship to the Lord. She would urge all ladies to attend this meeting.

Bookstore News:

Graduates—Graduation announcements are here! No pre-ordering necessary—just pick up as many as you need—priced at .45 each. We also have appreciation albums, Thank-you notes, name cards (can be individually purchased this year). A new item this year - Souvenir tassels \$1.75!

Taylor Johnson Temperament Analysis and

Strong-Campbell Interest Inventory test
results are now available for any students who took these tests given by
the Counseling Department during orientation for fall, winter, or spring quarter
this year. If you are interested in
obtaining your results, please make an
appointment through Lorelei O'Connor
in the Dean of Student's Office.

Applications for R.A.s are now being taken in Gray-Beatty Halls. Obtain an application through John Young, R.C. Any R.A. wishing to continue this ministry next year must re-apply.

SUMMER INSTITUTE ON SCIENTIFIC CREATIONISM Available as a night class: Most of you are aware that we will be having three men from the Institute for Creation Research here for a one week seminar June 8-12. The sessions are held during hte day, which creates problems for those enrolled in regular summer school classes or those working days. We have received permission to video-tape these sessions and show them in the evening of the same week. Sessions will run from 6:30-10:30 Monday through Friday, and from 9-5 on Saturday. It is planned that one of the ICR men will be there to answer questions. Charges will be the same, \$95 for just the seminars, \$135 total if you want the 3 credits. You can receive 3 science credits even if you already have taken the theories of Evolution course at N.C. This is a unique opportunity to hear some internationally known men, so try to work it in your schedule if

at all possible.

ing BEOG, NDSL, and SEOG for this year are requested to stay after Chapel on Wednesday, April 15. The checks will be ready for endorsement and we need your cooperation to get this done as soon as possible. Thanks!

Scholarships - Loans:

Paul Fowler Memorial Scholarship - \$1,500 renewable each academic year. Selection criteria..students must carry at least 3.80 cumulative GPA at Northwest College. Deadline for application is May 22, 1981.

If you are a resident of Alaska, you have the unique opportunity to apply for an Alaska Student Loan. This loan offers a great repayment plan and applications are available in the Finanical Aid Office. Preferred deadline is May 1.

Guaranteed Student Loan applications are available now for 81-82 academic year. If you feel you will need a GSL, you should apply now. See Bev Johnson for the application forms.

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES FOR 1981-82

- 1. Fred Zahn Scholarship (\$1,500 for a year)
 Selection criteria includes students'
 professional goals and financial needs
 now. Deadline is May 1 for all forms
 to be submitted to scholarship committee.
- 2. Navajo Scholarship (Varying amounts).

 Selection criteria includes students' professional goals and financial needs now. Deadline is June 30.
- 3. BIA Grants (Varying amounts). You must be at least 4 American Indian, Eskimo, or Aleut. Apply now money will be tighter next year so apply early!

 For more details, application forms, etc., see Bev Johnson as soon as possible.

BEOG FOR 1981-82

Many of you have applied for a Basic Grant and have not yet heard from them whether or not you are eligible. Because of Pres. Regan's budget cuts, a final decision has not been made regarding the total funding for Basic Grants next year. Therefore no BEOG applications have been processed yet. CSS has processed all FAFs sent to them but no BEOG eligibility has yet been determined for any student. The notice sent to you by CSS is regarding only the FAF analysis, not BEOG eligibility. You should expect to start receiving notification by mid to late May (or so the Financial Aid Officer fervently hopes!)

GOLFER's! The third annual Northwest College Greater Houghton Invitational Golf Tournament will commence at 1:45 May 6. Again you have the opportunity to show your golfing finesse against the likes of "In-therough" Rutledge, "Never" Par-lotz, "Mulligan Stew" Rice, "Dust-em" Gustafson, and "Double-bogey" French. The cost this year is still ten dollars. This covers green fees and it pays for the prizes. Sign up at the Receptionist desk in the Administration Building and give your \$10 to Linda. May 5 is the last day to register. We would like to see 40 or 50 people out there, maybe even "Hustler" Hurst will show up.

Opening for Minister of Music and Youth at
Queensgate Baptist Church in Bothell. Parttime position with possibility of becoming
full-time. Prefer student or graduate with
Baptist background. Contact Pastor Mike
Johnson, 15000 119th Ave NE, Bothell, WA.
Phone: 821-5770.

Library

Would you like instructions in the use of Reference Books and the Card Catalog? Dennis Lee will have a special class, first and second periods, April 21. Come in and sign up.

Bookstore News:

at BIG SAVINGS. Prepaid orders will receive a big 30% savings.

THE NEW BIBLE COMMENTARY \$24.95 now \$17.95 INTERNATIONAL STANDARD BIBLE ENCYCLOPEDIA \$200.25 now \$140.17 INTERNATIONAL STANDARD BIBLE ENCYCLOPEDIA VOL.1 \$29.95 now \$20.95 EERDMAN'S HANDBOOK TO THE HISTORY OF CHRISTIANITY \$23.95 now \$16.75 Orders must be placed by April 22.

The following titles will be available

